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Report:  
Copyright Violations- WSO appreciates when members bring it to their  
attention if a website or organization appears to be violating copyright. WSO can  
then reach out and make the app/ site aware and this usually takes care of the  
issue. Sometimes this is not the case and a site or app will not stop their copyright  
violation. It is then up to a member if they wish to continue to utilize this site  
knowing they are in violation of Al-Anon traditions, principles, and copyrights.  

Preparing for a part in the Spring Convention to encourage writing for 2  
publications that are in progress. One new publication is on Sponsorship and the  
other is on our Relationship with Finances  

Attended 2 Zoom meetings with Literature Coordinators from all over the world.  



Great to hear different ways these groups are bringing literature to their areas.  


